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Dear Sirs

I find it hard to believe that in the 21st century with all the technological advances that we
have to hand that we cannot find a better way to lessen the impact upon one of the most
iconic places in this world. 

With the world entering a fuel crisis wouldn't it be better to spend the tax payers money on
assessing other better and greener ways of reducing the impact of emissions and alternative
routes and ways for people to access the South West area. 

Kind Regards 

Kathryn Prentice 




